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BLACK FLAG(R)

HOUSE & GARDEN
BUG KILLER

WITH PYRETHRINS AND PIPERONYL BUTOXIDE

GUARANTEE:
Pyrethrins 0.25%,

Piperonyl Butoxide (tech) 1.25%

REG. NO. 19307 P.C.P. ACT

DOMESTIC

CAUTION
EXPLOSIVE

CONTENTS UNDER PRESSURE.  CONTAINER MAY EXPLODE IF HEATED.

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

Distributed by:
RECKITT & COLEMAN CANADA INC.,

TORONTO, ONTARIO M8Z 5M5

DIRECTIONS: SHAKE WELL BEFORE USING.  Hold container upright at least 120 cm 
from all objects and aim spray nozzle away from person.  Press button firmly 
to spray.  Spray at least 120 cm from interior walls, fabric and furniture.  
Remove pets and birds and cover fish aquariums before spraying.

INDOOR PESTS (FLIES, MOSQUITOES, WASPS, HORNETS, GNATS): Spray directly on 
flying insects for fastest action.  To clear insects from room, close windows 
and doors.  Spray upward with sweeping motion until room is thoroughly 
misted.  Vacate room for at least 15 minutes and aerate before re-entering.

CRAWLING INSECTS (COCKROACHES, ANTS, SPIDERS, SILVERFISH, CRICKETS, 
CENTIPEDES): Spray thoroughly onto trails, entry points, into hiding places 
such as cracks and crevices.  Spray directly on  insects where possible.

GARDEN PESTS AND INSECTS (APHIDS, JAPANESE BEETLES, RED SPIDER MITES, TENT 
CATERPILLARS):  Hold container 1 metre from ornamental plants and flowers 



being sprayed.  Spray in sweeping motion at rate of 30 cm of plant per second 
or spray in short bursts at intervals to cover upper and lower surfaces of 
leaves.  Make applications before insects become too numerous.  Avoid wetting 
plants, only a fine mist is required.  Spray preferable in early morning or 
evening when air is still to avoid drifting (Avoid use in direct sunlight).

IN THE HOUSE: Spray African Violet, philodendron, ivy, fern, and rubber 
plants when insects are noticed.

PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  DO NOT SPRAY ON HUMANS OR PETS.  
COVER OR REMOVE EXPOSED FOODS WHEN SPRAYING.  DO NOT CONTAMINATE FISH PONDS.  
AVOID CONTACT WITH SKIN AND EYES.  SPRAY ONLY IN UPRIGHT POSITION.  DO NOT 
STORE OR USE NEAR HEAT OR OPEN FLAME.  DO NOT PUNCTURE OR INCINERATE 
CONTAINER OR STORE AT  TEMPERATURES OVER 50 deg. C.  AVOID FREEZING.

FIRST AID: For external contact, wash with soap and water.  If in eyes, flush 
with plenty of water.  Get medical attention if irritation persists.  If 
swallowed, get medical attention.

DISPOSAL:  When container is empty press valve to release all pressure, then 
wrap and discard empty container in household garbage.

(R) Registered Trademark
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management Regulatory 
Agency to provide efficient searching for label information.  This service 
and this information do not replace the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA 
does not provide any guarantee or assurance that the information obtained 
through this service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not 
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from reliance upon 
this service.
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